
HCARES Meeting Notes 10/04/2008 
1. The meeting was held at the EMA building in Noblesville and started at 10:21 

AM by Steve Quear, WA9FTT. 
2. We are now taking nominations for Officers.  The following nominations were 

suggested. 
a. President 

 
Steve Quear 

b. Vice President 

 
Jerry Hill 

c. Treasurer 

 

Eric Eilers 
d. Secretary 

 

Ron Sans 
3. The Larry Faubush award will need nominations.  This election will be in 

January. 
4. Eric Eilers, K9ZX, presented the Treasurer s report.  We will have the election on 

the November meeting.  We have $1313.82 in the account at this time.  
5. In both November and December we have the food drive.  The dates are the first 

Saturday before Christmas and Thanksgiving.  We have to confirm the final dates. 
6. We are going to have a VE session for testing in either December or January. 
7. Gary Jackson, K9ZX, volunteered to help with field day next year. 
8. The Meeting was adjourned at 10:38 AM 
9. Eric Eilers, K9ZX, presented a review of severe weather training.   

Submitted by:  

Ron Sans 

 

WA4EZF 


